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Comments:   Lolo Pass: As climate change has affected our winters and snowpack, we are unable to rely on

consistent nordic skiing at our lower elevation locations around Missoula such as the local golf course. With this

in mind, we recommend inclusion of grooming access on the Montana side of Lolo Pass, specifically expansion

of groomed nordic ski trails between Lee Creek Campground and Lolo Pass.  We appreciate the existing access

at the top of the pass on the Idaho side and use it frequently in the winters to ski.  However, it has become a bit

crowded with limited available trails.  Thank you in advance for your consideration of this groomed trail expansion

request on the Montana side of Lolo Pass trails.


